
FOCUS GROUP, ACRC Enhanced Respite 

Slavic Participants Needed 

November 19, 2020, 2:00 p.m. — 3:30 p.m. 

Webex Registration: https://bit.ly/33GuFut 

Alta California Regional Center has received grant funds from the Department 

of Developmental Services for 2018-19 grant year. The purpose of the funds is 

to find innovative and creative ways to provide respite services to our culturally 

and linguistically diverse populations. To accomplish this, ACRC would like the 

feedback of Slavic caregivers on how respite ser nvices could be made respon-

sive to their family’s needs.  We need your participation. Please consider join-

ing us.   Please let your service coordinator know of your interest to participate, 

or call Helen Neri at 916-978-6621 or email at hneri@altaregional.org. For 

Russian/Ukrainian languages, call Oksana Stasyuk at (916) 993-0205 or email at 
ostasyuk@altaregional.org  

Alta California Regional Center 

https://bit.ly/33GuFut

